
 

 

 

Subject: Call for Submissions: East Texas History Summit, 1/25/2024 

Dear Scholars, Historians, and History Enthusiasts, 

The Kilgore College East Texas Oil Museum is delighted to extend an invitation for submissions to 
the East Texas History Summit, an event dedicated to exploring the historical narrative of our region. 

As stewards of our heritage, we are eager to bring together experts, scholars, and individuals 
passionate about history. The summit aims to delve into the multifaceted aspects of the past, covering 
topics ranging from the oil boom to cultural to societal transformations and beyond. 

We seek knowledgeable and enthusiastic individuals willing to share their expertise and insights as 
speakers at this event. We encourage you to submit your proposal if you have conducted extensive 
research, possess valuable historical insights, or would like to share your own historical journey. 

Submission Guidelines: 

- Your submission should include a brief overview of your proposed presentation (approximately 
250 words or less). 

- Please include a summary of your qualifications and relevant expertise in East Texas history. 
- Submissions should be sent to omoore@kilgore.edu no later than August 30, 2024. 
- Accepted speakers will be notified by October 11, 2024. 

The East Texas History Summit promises to be a platform for intellectual exchange and a celebration 
of our rich regional heritage. Your contribution will play an integral role in making this event a success. 

We look forward to receiving your submissions and the opportunity to showcase the depth and 
breadth of the past. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at 903-983-8295. 

Thank you for your interest in the East Texas History Summit. Together, let's uncover the past and 
inspire future generations. 

Sincerely, 

 
Olivia Moore 
Museum Services Director 
Email: omoore@kilgore.edu 
Phone: 903-983-8297 
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